
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Turin, April 11, 2008 
 
 
                             

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 

Investment in Vision Investment Management closed 
 
 

 
 

The  investment of  € 58 million (US $ 90 million) announced on February, 20th  in a 

convertible bond, which on conversion would see IFIL Group receive shares 

representing approximately 40% of the equity capital of Vision Investment 

Management, one of Asia’s leading alternative investment managers by 2013, has 

been closed today. 
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